Congratulations!   You will be receiving a disbursement of CARES Act Emergency Grant Funding in the amount of $6195.00.  This grant Is funded by federal funds to assist you in dealing with the impact of the Corona virus on your life.   This is not counted as Federal Title IV financial aid, it is a grant that does not have to be repaid, and for tax purposes the CARES ACT Grant Funds are not included in your gross income. 

This disbursement will be mailed to you on Friday June 19 - arriving next week.  

If you have any questions, contact me at the number or email listed below.  

Linda Pottorff
System Director of Student Accounts
 
605-721-5228  office    
lpottorff@national.edu  email   
national.edu  web
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